
 

1 

 

BAISHIDENG PUBLISHING GROUP INC 

8226 Regency Drive, Pleasanton, CA 94588, USA 
Telephone: +1-925-223-8242  Fax: +1-925-223-8243 
E-mail: bpgoffice@wjgnet.com  http://www.wjgnet.com 
 

ESPS JOURNAL EDITOR-IN-CHIEF’S REVIEW REPORT 

 

Name of journal: World Journal of Gastroenterology 

ESPS manuscript NO: 14778 

Title: Assessment of the correlation between serum prolidase and alpha-fetoprotein 

levels in patients with hepatocellular carcinoma 

Journal Editor-in-Chief (Associate Editor): Han Chu Lee 

Country: South Korea 

Editorial Director: Jin-Lei Wang 

Date sent for review: 2014-12-26 13:49 

Date reviewed: 2014-12-26 15:00 
 

ACADEMIC CONTENT 

EVALUATION 

LANGUAGE QUALITY 

EVALUATION 
CONCLUSION 

[  ] Grade A: Excellent 

[  ] Grade B: Very good 

[ Y] Grade C: Good 

[  ] Grade D: Fair 

[  ] Grade E: Poor 

[  ] Grade A: Priority publishing 

[ Y] Grade B: Minor language polishing 

[  ] Grade C: A great deal of  

language polishing 

[  ] Grade D: Rejected 

[  ] Accept 

[  ] High priority for 

publication 

[ Y] Revision 

[  ] Rejection  

 

JOURNAL EDITOR-IN-CHIEF (ASSOCIATE EDITOR) COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

Three main reasons for he use of tumor markers may be detection of HCC (during surveillance), 

diagnosis of HCC (for the definite diagnosis in radiologically atypical case or case without 

underlying liver disease), and their prognostic values. In this regard, there is no information 

regarding these three purposes in this article. Correlation with serum AFP level is not important 

clinically.  Therefore, at least, the optimal cutoff levels of prolidase and AFP for the diagnosis of 

HCC, and their sensitivity and specificity should be shown in this study, and discussion whether the 

prolidase activity is superior to AFP should be included.  

 

 

Answering:  

As you know, there is no a perfect marker for HCC even AFP. In our study, we suggest a new marker 

for supporting to AFP about tumor diameter and number in HCC. 

If you accept our manuscript for publication, we will be glad and win a courage for a new 

extended study about this subject. 
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